
Hello July!

It is show time! We are going to be super busy at the studio this month in the run up to Glitter Ball. All show
dances looked fabulous in our first studio rehearsal at the weekend and everyone worked so hard. We are now
only a few weeks away from being at the theatre for our tech and dress rehearsals before our opening show.  
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Tech and Dress Rehearsal Information 

All dancers performing in Glitter Ball need to attend out tech rehearsal on Sunday
13  July and our dress rehearsal on Friday 18  July, both are at Daneside Theatre in
Congleton. 

th th

Timetables for both rehearsals have been emailed out and can be found on the
notice board. For tech rehearsal please arrive 10 minutes prior to your dancer's drop
off time as they will need signing in at the stage door. All dancers need to wear
suitable footwear and something comfortable to dance in.

We appreciate that it is a rush to the theatre after school for dress rehearsal, but
please try your best to get your child to rehearsal by 4pm. We will be running the
show as if it were the real thing so hair needs to be in a low ballet ballet bun with a
middle parting, please try and do this before arriving at the theatre. All jewellery, nail
polish and fake tattoos needs removing before dress run. 

Mini’s will be leaving during the interval at 6:15-6:30pm. Please bare with us as they
may not get out straight away at 6:15pm, this is when rehearsal for the 1st half ends
and we will try our best to get them ready for home as quick as possible. Junior and
Inters will be leaving after the 2nd half rehearsal at 7:30pm, again please be patient
as all students will need to get ready to be collected and signed out and this could
take some extra time.

Unfortunately there is no parking at Daneside on week days before 6pm. We are
allowed to drop off but can not park on the theatre car park until after 6pm. We have
been made aware that if you park during the week before 6pm you are liable for a
£100 fine. Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause on dress rehearsal. 

Stage Door



July Dates for The Diary

Bookings are now open for our 2025 Summer Dance Days. In the Summer holidays we will be holding 3
workshops for children aged 3-12 years. All workshops will be held at the studio in the daytime from 9am to 3pm.
Students are welcome to bring their siblings and friends along, they do not have to be Scane Dance students to
attend. Each workshop will be different but they will all include dancing, acro, cheerleading, summery arts and
crafts, party games and more! All sessions are catered to the children attending so they can always have the best
of time!

There are limited spaces for all the workshops. To secure your child a space
please book on here or ask your class teacher at the studio.

Monday 28  Julyth

Monday 4  Augustth

Monday 11  Augustth

Summer Holiday Dance Days 2025

1pm
Arrive at Daneside Theatre and sign in at the stage door. Dancers to arrive with hair
done in a low ballet bun.

2pm 1st Half 

3:15pm Interval - aka snack and drink break!

3:30pm 2  Half nd

4:45pm
Collect and sign out from the stage door. Please be aware that this is rough finishing
time and it may take longer to sign all dancers out of the theatre.

July Invoices - Tuesday 1st July

Glitter Ball Studio Rehearsal 2 - Sunday 6th July 

Daneside Theatre Tech Rehearsal - Sunday 13th July

Daneside Theatre Dress Rehearsal - Friday 18th July 

Glitter Ball Show Days - Saturday 19  and Sunday 20  July th th

Summer Workshop 1 - Monday 28  July 9:00am-3:00pmth

Show Day Times - 19  and 20  Julyth th


